
Sunday, May 19 

9:00     REACH (PB) 

9:00     Handbell Rehearsal (S) 

9:45     Sunday School (EB) 

11:00   Traditional Worship (S) 

Monday, May 20 

9:30     Holy Yoga (S) 

6:00     Church Council Meeting (PB) 

Tuesday, May 21 

6:45     Choir Rehearsal (CR) 

Wednesday, May 22 

1:30     Prayer for Bethel (S) 

6:00     REACH Band Rehearsal (PB) 

7:00     By Signs & Wonder Study (NJ) 

Sunday, May 26 

Graduate Sunday 

9:00     REACH (PB) 

9:45     Sunday School (EB) 

11:00   Traditional Worship (S) 

12:00   Church Wide Graduate Lunch (PB) 

Monday, May 27 

Memorial Day—Office Closed 

Upcoming Events at Bethel 

Tuesday, May 28 

6:45     Choir Rehearsal (CR) 

Wednesday, May 29 

1:30     Prayer for Bethel (S) 

6:00     REACH Band Rehearsal (PB) 

7:00     By Signs & Wonder Study (NJ) 

Sunday, June 2 

SC Annual Conference—June 2-6 

9:00     REACH (PB) 

9:45     Sunday School (EB) 

11:00   Traditional Worship (S) 

Monday, June 3 

1:30     BUMS Committee Meeting (NJ) 

6:00     Trustees Meeting (CR) 

Tuesday, June 4 

Preschool Summer Program Begins 

11:30   Transitions 

6:45     Choir Rehearsal (CR) 

CR—Conference Room 

EB—Education Building        

NJ—New Journey 

PB—Pool Act. Building                     

S—Sanctuary 

Bethelmethodistcolumbia 

Ways to Connect! 

www.bethelmethodistcolumbia.com 

office@bethelmethodistcolumbia.com       

phone 803.787.3058 

@wearebethelunited 

#wearebethelunited 

Welcome! 
We are so glad you decided to join us for worship. Our hope is 

that you will experience the love of Jesus Christ while you are 

among us and join us in sharing God’s Good News with the 

world. If you do not have a church home, we invite you to          

become a part of the Bethel Church family. 

BETHEL UNITED METHODIST 

KNOWING, LOVING, SERVING...so the world will experience Christ’s love! 

May 19, 2019 
4600 Daniel Drive  

Columbia, SC 29206 

803-787-3058 



Scripture: Acts 4:32-35 

Sermon: What Do We Do Now? 

     Rev. Julie Belman 
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Special Prayers for Bethel Friends and Family  

Margaret & David Hinze, moved to GA; Nancy Johnson, The Blake; Mary Kirby, Waterford; Claude 

Murphy, Forest Pines; Betty Onley, Carman Pool, Fran Love, Rice Estates; Harold Nally; Harry & 

Sarah Parker; Irene Boyd; Connie Fowke, NHC; Herman Berry, Joe Kendall, Gloria Pruett, home; 

Kay Fraiser, Clara Hunsucker. 

BETHEL YOUTH NEWS 

May 19th & 26th—Youth 4:30-6:00 

Graduate Sunday May 26—We will recognize our graduates in both        

worship services. A church-wide luncheon will be after church in honor of 

each of our graduates. All grads and their families are invited to attend. 

Everyone is asked to bring a side dish.  Meat, drinks and dessert will be 

provided. 

VBS June 20-22—5:30-8:00 

Dinner will be provided each night! Then we will have a celebration    

Sunday June 23 in the 11:00 Worship Service. Registration will open soon 

online through our website. So, mark your calendars and bring your    

family, friends and neighbors. Contact Jason Barrs, Martie Walker or 

Jenny Curran for any questions! 

Sponsor a Youth this Summer for Salkehatchie 

This year we will have 4 youth going to Lake Murray Camp July 20-27.  The 

total cost for the week of camp is $250.  Salkehatchie Summer Service is a 

ministry that has been making an impact on our youth and adults every 

year.  If you would like to contribute please see Jason. You can also indicate 

on your envelope for the offering how much you would like to give towards 

"Youth Salkehatchie". Thank you in advance for your continued support for our Youth Ministry 

here at Bethel. 

Pictures Wanted for Memorial Day Display 

There will be a Memorial Day display in the narthex this month. We would love for anyone to 

provide a picture of a loved one or themselves in uniform so we could use it for the display. 

Please include the name, rank, location (if known). You may also include a short description of 

the picture (i.e. WWII, Germany, date taken, etc.). Pictures should be given to Dale Eaddy. 

Thanks!  

Wedding Pictures Needed for the Narthex this Summer 

The History Committee would like wedding pictures from the congregation for 

display in the Narthex over the summer. Anyone who has a wedding picture 

they would like to share, please submit the picture to one of the History     

Committee members. You will need to include the bride and groom names, the 

date, and the place. Please be sure to include the name of the person         

submitting the picture so that we can return pictures to their rightful owners!      

Committee members include Tom Elliott, Lucy Gordon, Arnette Jordan, Laura 

Wood, Bruce Cotner, Nell and Diane Porter, Bonnie Lutz, Barbara Harper/Nellie, and Dale Eaddy.  


